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Aroturuki Tamariki initially held off planned recruitment for two additional roles in response 
to the government cost savings directive; however, we were not required to make cost 
savings as part of Budget 2024, and we have also had no redundancies or roles 
disestablished. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman of 
my decision to withhold information relating to this request, in accordance with section 
28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on their website at: 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Please note that due to the public interest in our work, Aroturuki Tamariki publishes 
responses to requests for official information on our OIA responses page. If you have any 
queries about this, please feel free to contact us on info@aroturuki.govt.nz. 

Ngā mihi nui 

Arran Jones 
Chief Executive 

Proa
cti

ve
ly 

rel
ea

se
d u

nd
er 

the
 O

ffic
ial

 In
for

mati
on

 Act 
19

82



Proa
cti

ve
ly 

rel
ea

se
d u

nd
er 

the
 O

ffic
ial

 In
for

mati
on

 Act 
19

82




